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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:	Pastors of the Archdiocese  
 
From: 	Kaitlyn Colgan 
 
Date:	May 1, 2023 
 
Re:	Upcoming Events 
 
 
Dear Pastors of the Archdiocese, 
 
The Office of Young Adult Outreach is pleased to share the following upcoming events: 


CatholicNYC Yankees Night
Thursday, June 8, 7:05 p.m.
Yankee Stadium, 1 E. 161 Street, The Bronx, NY
Join us as we cheer on (or against :) the New York Yankees! They'll be facing off against the Chicago White Sox at 7:05 p.m. Ticket includes entry to the game, Hot Dog OR Chicken Tenders, Fries, + Soda, Water, or Beer. We'll be seated in Section 136 Row 8 Seats 10-24, and Row 9 Seats 10-24 (subject to change). Tickets can be purchased on Eventbrite. I﻿f you would like to avoid paying Eventbrite fees, you can email Kaitlyn.Colgan@archny.org and pay via check. You must email Kaitlyn before sending the check, and the check must be received before June 1. Tickets for entry to the stadium will be sent out the day prior to the game. For questions, please email Kaitlyn.Colgan@archny.org. 

Corpus Christi 40 Hour Devotion
Friday, June 9, 3 p.m. – Sunday, June 11, 6 a.m.
Our Lady of Loreto, 24 Fair Street, Cold Spring, NY
Featuring: talks, devotions, arts activities, hike, meals, Catholic Underground North, and Adoration of Jesus in the Most Blessed Sacrament! Overnight accommodation available. To RSVP, ask questions, or sign up for an hour of Adoration, email Luigi.Manente@archny.org. 
Love & Responsibility NYC 2023
Summer Tuesdays starting June 20, 7:30 p.m.
Immaculate Conception Church Courtyard, 414 E. 14th Street, New York, NY

Love & Responsibility is back for another amazing summer! Featuring world-renowned speakers on topics related to dating, marriage, chastity, and relationships, Love & Responsibility offers explanation in real terms of what the Church teaches and practical life advice to young adults (21-39) striving to live whole, happy, and healthy lives in New York City and beyond. Stay tuned for announcements about this year’s speakers and musicians. Email Kaitlyn.Colgan@archny.org with any questions.


Defending the Faith Steubenville Conference
Friday, July 28 – Sunday, July 30
Franciscan University of Steubenville, Steubenville, OH
Join CatholicHV and CatholicRockWest for the Defending the Faith Conference! We will be road-tripping from the Hudson Valley to Steubenville, Ohio and are blessed to be joined by our chaplain, Fr. Chris Argano. Experience the love of Christ and the joy of the Gospel and receive practical training and the courage to share the faith. You can check out the conference info here. Email Luigi.Manente@archny.org for details and group registration information.

Thank you! 
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